
With the start of camp creeping up quickly,
we wanted to remind everyone that a few
important deadlines are approaching quickly!  
The deadlines for our medical paperwork and
getting scripts to the pharmacy is:

May 1st for first and full season families
May 21st for second session families 

We highly recommend getting started in on
your paperwork for this year, and if you have
any questions about getting scripts to our
pharmacy, we recommend checking out out
medication guide here:

For those shipping their luggage instead of
dropping it off on our luggage drop off day,
please sign up for ShipCamps by April 15th:
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Join us on April 21st at 2pm at our
summer home for an in person tour!
Feel free to bring the whole family!
Sign up here:

Office Closed~4/5-4/9
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Open House~Boys Program

Open House-Girls Program

Please note that our office will be
closed from April 5th to April 9th. We
hope this does not eclipse any plans!

Medication Guide

ShipCamps Page

Open House

Know any families interested in our
Girls program? On April 27th at 1pm,
we will be hosting an in person tour  
for those families (link above)

https://www.camp-sequoia.com/enrolled-families/forms/login/medication-guide/
https://www.shipcamps.com/camp-sequoia
https://www.camp-sequoia.com/open-house/
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Magical Activity Update Hawaii Update
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CAMP SEQUOIA NEWS

Aloha to our older campers! Our
planning for our 2024 Hawaii
Adventure is in the works. We are
excited to confirm some highlights
including Pearl Harbor, Ranger Jay
and insight into traditional Hawaiian
culture. We also have a fishing trip,
the Polynesian Cultural Center and
some amazing beaches on the
itinerary. Please reach out to Artrice  
for more details and special early
pricing.

artrice@camp-sequoia.com

On Demand Weekend Adventures have officially begun.
Since our last newsletter, several of our Sequoia kids joined
Director Lux and Associate Director Artrice on a Bayou Boys
Trip. We started off exploring Avery Island with alligators and
visiting the the Tabasco factory for samples of tabasco
infused treats. We added a fishing trip, a traditional low
country boil, seafood buffet, ,and exploring Frenchman and
Bourbon streets in New Orleans. We also went on a Baton
Rouge River Walk and visited  the National WWII Museum.

These on demand trips are crafted for groups of 2+ and can
be day, weekend, or long weekend excursions. They are an
excellent way to celebrate a birthday, special event, or just to
have a reunion with camp friends and staff. For more details,
please reach out to us at office@camp-sequoia.com or
check out our website for ideas.

You've seen Mystery Adventure and Magic: The Gathering
as a special activities at camp. Now imagine combining
these two for 2024. Camp Sequoia (see photo below), has
acquired the unsorted stock of MTG cards from a shop
that was closing. We currently have roughly 150,000 MTG
cards to sort and use to build our new MTG Major. Check
out all of the boxes of cards below. Imagine what could be
in there. Is the MTG Major in your future? What will
Sequoia come up with next, AirDnD? In any event, there is
a great deal of interest in a Sequoia gaming weekend
catering to the MTG, D&D, Pokémon and Yu gi oh! players
in our community. Stay tuned for details!

https://www.camp-sequoia.com/programs/school-year-trips/#demand

